
 

 

 

 
 

School Photo Day is 

Monday 2nd July, 2018 

Have your child’s school memories captured forever 
 

Please take time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography payment 
envelopes and remember these helpful points: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For any enquiries, please feel free to contact us 

e  msp.tasmania@msp.com.au 

p  +61 3 6231 5880 

       www.msp.com.au 

 

 

i 
 Online ordering is now available 

 Logon to www.msp.com.au and click on ORDER ONLINE 
 Place your order using the online system  
 Record your Reference Number on your child’s envelope 
 Each child must hand in their photo envelope on photo day 

To see our family discount conditions & access the family 
discount form visit www.msp.com.au/tasmania 

 Family discount cannot be claimed for online orders 
 Family discount cannot be claimed for family/sibling photos 
 Family/sibling photos are not able to be ordered online 
 Family envelopes are available at the school office upon 

request 

 Do not seal envelopes inside each other – You can pay for all of your 

children in one envelope or by online ordering, however each child needs 
to have their own envelope on photo day. 

 Please enclose correct money as change is unable to be issued. Cash, 
cheque and money orders are accepted. Credit Cards can only be used 
for payment when ordering online. 

 All children must have their envelope on photo day whether they are 

ordering photos or not. 

 


